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16 January 2015

Dear Parents / Guardian,
This is an invitation to participate in the Salvos’ School Challenge. This day supports The Salvation Army’s Red Shield Appeal, enabling the Salvos to continue assisting the most vulnerable people in our society.

As our young students learn more about social justice issues they often want to do something to help make a difference. Participating in the Salvos’ School Challenge is a fantastic opportunity for students to feel this is possible. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]«Insert School Name» students can participate in the Salvos’ School Challenge by taking part in the annual Red Shield Neighbourhood Appeal doorknock in May with their parents or guardians. Students may also choose to plan, organise and stage their own unique fundraising event within their school community. Groups are encouraged to be as creative as possible.

We look forward to having fun, creating awareness and raising funds for such an important cause.

Warm regards,



«Insert Teacher’s Name»
«Insert School Name»
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